
From:
Sent:

Redacted

3/4/2010 2:22:24 PM
Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Baker, Amy C.'
(amy .b aker@cpuc. ca. gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas, 
Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 
(merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Amended PG&E Re-DEC Data Response

Amy:

Per our conversation earlier this week, I am providing you with PG&E's question-by-question response. 
I am also re-attaching our initial resposne, as it discusses our primary issues in more detail. PG&E 
would still like to participate in a IOU/CPUC/B&V conference call in the near future. What are the next 
steps from your perspective?

Please call me with any further questions. Also, please confirm you have received this email, as I have 
been encountering some problems sending emails to the CPUC this week.

Thanks,

«...» «...»

| Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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